
In terms of my own experience, taking part in the
URGENT PROJECT has been beneficial. Being able to

engage with students from all around the world during
the Pondicherry University summer school was an

especially rewarding experience for me. My views have
been widened by this exposure, which has also given me
a forum to share ideas and absorb cultural knowledge,

all of which will be extremely helpful for my future
study projects. The program's talk on ecosystem

services and disservices given by the Dr. Anton
Shkaruba was one of the most interesting events; it

was really educational and helped me to better grasp
the topic. It was also a great experience to host the

Pondicherry University's Doctoral students in Kashmir.
We had the honour of introducing them to our rich

cultural heritage and showing them around several
local locations, which strengthened the project's

collaborative spirit even more.
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